
Harrison West Membership Meeting
October 19, 2011

Meeting was called to order @ 7:00
Quorum was present
Treasurerʼs report $3,968.10 in Checking
Presentation of the new plan for the Wagenbrenner project was presented 
by Jacob Sukosd “Planning and Development Committee” chair. Sukosd 
read the Hardship from the developer to the city council. The new plan 
eliminated enough units to be self parked. It went down to 108 units. The 
parking variance is no longer needed. The only variance left is to increase 
units from 75 to 108. Some discussion followed. Mark Wagenbrenner 
explained that every unit would have a condo parcel number attached to it 
and would be sold as soon as the economy gets better.
There was still concerns of the traffic, renters, and over use of the facilities. 
The discussion became heated. After about an hour and half of debate a 
motion was brought to the floor. 
Motion was made that The Harrison West Society support the new plan to 
city council by Sukosd and seconded by C. Ruder. The motion was 
opposed by a vote of 14 to 7.
Motion was made that Harrison West Society oppose the new plan to the 
city council by A. Duetsch seconded by B. Mangia. The motion passed.  14 
to 7. Sukosd will write a letter in opposition to the city council.
582 Goodale was demolished
Traffic Calming Island on Third Avenue is out for bid.
  Short North Block Watch Info about the start up of the group was 
presented.


